
 
 

January 2020 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Swimming - GCSE PE Assessment 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we have arranged for GCSE PE students to film their swimming                  
final assessment in the Knox Johnson Swimming pool. This will incur no cost to parents and will be                  
led by school staff with appropriate qualifications.  
 
Due to timetable constraints, the session will take place outside of school hours, on ​Tuesday 11                
February from 3.20pm to 5.15pm. 
 
The session is not compulsory and is only for those students who wish to be assessed in                 
competitive swimming as one of their three practical sports. 
 
The students should make their own way to the centre for the session, leaving school at 3.00pm                 
and signing out of reception. Access to the changing rooms will be granted by either Sports Centre                 
staff or me. Students should bring appropriate swimwear, goggles, swimming hat (compulsory) and             
towel; I also recommend bringing a waterproof bag to store the wet clothes after the session. 
 
Please be advised that as part of the moderation process the performances will be recorded. 
 
If your son/daughter wishes to take part, please complete the online permission form, via the link                
below, by Friday 24 January 2020. 
 
https://forms.gle/W7g1qCh2EtewRAoeA 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss H Whittaker 
Physical Education 
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